



Memorandum

To:	Branch Presidents, Branch Directors of Sport, Surf Boat Interbranch Team Managers
From:	Narelle Duggan – Sports Manager
Date:	Tuesday 2 nd February, 2021
Pages:	1
Subject:	Cancellation of Surf Boat Interbranch

The 2021 Surf Boat Interbranch Championships was scheduled to be held this Sunday 7th February at Queenscliff SLSC, proudly supported by Your local club-

Unfortunately due to forecast surf and weather conditions, a decision has been made to cancel the event. Large swells and strong winds are likely to impact on this weekend's event and suitable alternative locations cannot be found.

The difficult decision has been taken after consultation with the safety committee and key officials who are concerned that competitor safety may be at risk if we proceed.

We apologise to the Branch teams and crews who were looking forward to competing in this year's event, however the safety of our competitors, officials and water safety personnel is paramount.

We thank you for your understanding and look forward to hosting this event next year.